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18th January 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

To celebrate and consolidate the wonderful learning that the children in Barracudas and Cuttlefish have done this term on Arctic and Antarctica we are going on a trip to the Kino Cinema in Rye to watch Ice Age. The children will be going at 11am in the morning and will return to school for normal lunch.

	Date
	Monday 23rd January

	Time
	Departing school 10.30am

Arriving back at school 12.30

	Clothing
	School uniform


	Cost
	£1.60

	Lunch
	Children to return to school for normal lunch


Please note that if not enough contributions are made, the trip will have to be cancelled.  

We know that the children will gain so much from this trip and we can’t wait to go!

Yours in anticipation,

Mr Gurr and Miss Brunton

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please complete and return to school by Monday 23rd January 2017

I give permission for my child ………………………………………………… (name) to take part in the trip to 

Kino Cinema on Monday 23rd January.
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I enclose cash / cheque for £1.60 in a named envelope


Signed……………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian
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